PUBLIC HEARING
MEETING MINUTES
THURSDAY, MARCH 5%, 2015
6:30 p.m.

The Stevensville Town Council came together for a public hearing at Town Council
Chambers for the purpose of obtaining public comments regarding the community
development needs and priorities of the Town of Stevensville for economic
development, housing and community revitalization, and public facilities, and particularly
as those needs affect low and moderate income persons.

The Town is considering submitting an application to the Montana Department of
Commerce for a Community Development Block Grant — Economic Development
Program (CDBG-ED) grant and wants to obtain public comment on the needs of the
community.

Present were Councilperson Perrin, Councilperson Crews, Councilperson Holcomb, and
Councilperson Hunter. Councilperson Perrin chaired the hearing due to Mayor Mim
Mack being out of town. There were no members of the public present.

RCEDA Director Julie Foster gave a presentation on the 2015 CDBG programs, loan
funds and grants.

Council held discussion regarding what projects would be eligible for these loan funds.

» Public Comment

There was no public comment.

The hearing adjourned at 6:55 p.m.
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